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REVISED Hart Bridge lane closure to remove construction material 
A previous version of this release stated bridge would close completely 

Jacksonville –In preparation for Hurricane Irma, the westbound lane of the Hart Bridge will 

remain closed, temporarily, until crews can remove construction material including barricades 

and other equipment from the structure.  

 

Crews will work as quickly as possible to remove the material, however, the closure is expected 

to last until the afternoon. The removal of the material is precautionary to maintain the safety of 

both motorists and the bridge in the event of high winds. 

 

Similar precautions have been taken at various construction projects across the region. 
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